

GBU GHANA BLIND UNION

Dignity And Progress
P. O. Box AC 496, Accra - Ghana

Tel: 233 (0) 302 680102 / 4 Fax: 233 (0) 302 677963

22nd September, 2020.

THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
BOFAM FOUNDATION
ACCRA.

Dear Madam,

APPRECIATION AND GRATITUDE

Greetings from the Ghana Blind Union (GBU). We apologize that you did not receive this letter earlier because we sent it as soon as we got the funds.

On behalf of the membership, staff and executive council of GBU. We wish to express our profound appreciation and gratitude to the Bofam Foundation for your donation of 200 white canes at the cost of Thirteen Thousand Ghana Cedis (GHC13,000.00).

By this kind gesture, Bofam Foundation has ensured that Blind and Partially Sighted (BPS) persons have been provided with a tool for safety and independence. It is also gratifying to know that Bofam Foundation really cares for BPS persons in the society. The GBU has posted pictures of some of the white canes being distributed to some of our members on our Facebook page (Ghana Blind Union – Info) for the world to see the generosity of the Bofam Foundation.

GBU looks forward to an ever flowering and fruitful relationship with Bofam Foundation.

Once again, we say thank you very much for this support.

Yours faithfully,

Dr. Peter Obeng-Asamoa

(Executive Director)